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(c) non-rotational employees from BCB should contact 
Jacques Proulx/APSO (996-8434). 

I am very sensitive to the apprehension that comes with 
change and to the effect these changes will have on many of you. 
Every effort will be made by this Department and the other 
organizations involved to ensure that this transfer of programs and 
people is carried out equitably and with a minimum of disruption 
for both the people and programs involved. The particular 
interests of individuals affected will be taken into account to the 
greatest degree possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

J.R. Morden 
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